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9™ July 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,
On Thursday 19" July it is the end of term discos for the infants and juniors. We thank
The Friends Committee for paying for the discos, so the children can celebrate the end of
another successful year.
The infants disco will run from 1:30pm to 2:30pm and the juniors from 4pm till 5:30pm.
Please could we have some food donations for the two discos. To save ending up with
lots of the same things, we ask that Holly Leaves and Chestnut classes please bring some
sweet snacks and Pre-School, Holly Berries and Maple Classes bring savoury snacks.
Everything will be shared equally on the day.
Many Thanks

Friends Committee



